REPUBLIC OF KENYA

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be informed that the Kenya Embassy in Stockholm will remain
closed on Friday 29th April 2022 following the Presidential proclamation of
the passing of the 3rd President H.E. Mwai Kibaki, Monday 2nd May 2022
to mark International Labour Day & Tuesday 3rd May to celebrate
Eid-ul-Fitr.

Regular Consular schedule/office hours will resume on Wednesday 4th
May 2022 at 0900hrs. All Consular appointments will be rescheduled
accordingly. For urgent enquiries during this period, you may email
iInNfo@kenyaembassy.se or Whatsapp +46 (0)720 908 928

Thank you.

28th April 2022, Stockholm
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